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 Edward Troup The proposed outside space overlooks residential properties on the north side of Sandland Street, including 

our block of flats at 22 Red Lion Street and Three Cups Yard. Permission for this development should be 

conditional on use being limited to weekday working hours and early evenings to protect the residential 

environment.
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